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July 11, 19553»

Professor W» H. Brittain, 
Department of Entomology, 
Macdonald College P*G., P•Que.

:■PM Dear Professor Brittain,

Let me acknowledge your letter of June

would like to come in26th in which you say that you
I have just returned to

the office and am very busy preparing for the meeting
If the matters

for an Interview with me.

of the Board of Governors on Friday, 
about which you wish to consult me can wait, 

prefer to see you next week, any time after Monday,

I should

the 17th, and probably we had better make it in the 

morning, except Tuesday or Friday mornings*

Ever yours faithfully,

Princi pal

.


